

April 24, 2019

Mantera Advertising

Dear Matt,

With the Mission Possible 5K behind us, we would like to say thank you and share a few notable moments from the event.

On April 20th, over 450 racers and spectators joined us at CALM in the early morning to participate in the 6th Annual Mission Possible 5K. Our runners, walkers (and crawlers) received:

- A Mission Possible t-shirt
- A Participant Medal
- Placement Medals
- Swag Bags
- Hot Pancake and Sausage Breakfast
- Chip Timing Provided by The Bakersfield Track Club

An extra touch was added this year... We solicited volunteers to hold advertisement promoting your business while cheering the participants on throughout the course. Please accept your tee sign as a token of our gratitude.

We hope we can count on you to help us make this Mission Possible again next year.

Happy Running,

Jamie Durham

Race Director

Marth 1 Locky on Foryer Support